HFC Committee

From: Tom Abbott <tomabbott170@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 7:05 AM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: Cats

We have laws that prevent cruelty to animals, yet you want to starve cats to death. Where is the Aloha ? The spay and
release program is an effective way to control the populations, and is a humane approach. Why not put more energy
and money behind this program ?

Tom Abbott
Makawao



